
 

 

We are not alone, we live in God’s world.  – UCC Creed 

Pass It On . . . 
Message from Beth McLean 

August 2020 What’s Happening at Little Britain United Church 

August 9 at 11 a.m. 
Join us at Margaret and Fred’s as 
they host a second summer 
service at their cottage. Please 
bring a lawn chair, hat and 
sunscreen. 
Details will be emailed to the 
congregation. 
 

Lakeside Service 

Greetings as we continue to live in these Covid times. Little 

Britain Church Congregation has worshipped throughout these 

times and over the past few weeks we have been blessed with 

exceptional weather which has given us much joy in 

worshipping within the beauty of Little Britain’s grounds. Please 

check the website for dates and places of worship for August. 

There is no worship on September 6th, however it is the hope 

and prayer of LB Council that proper protocols will be in place 

for us to return to the church building on September 13th. Any 

decisions will be made with the utmost concern for the safety 

of our worshippers. 

With this being the last Newsletter to be sent by Linda Ward, 

on behalf of the congregation I would like to thank Linda for 

her dedication to the preparation of our Newsletter, 

maintaining the web site and ensuring that contact is made with 

each of you via email. On July 19th the gathered community 

had the opportunity to thank Linda and Dave for their years of 

dedication to the life and work of Little Britain United Church. 

Thanks to all who made this day a special time. Blessings to 

Dave and Linda as the journey on. 

Beth McLean, Minister 

 


